
Buckeye Firearms Association • PO Box 357, Greenville, OH 45331 • www.BuckeyeFirearms.org 

   
 

 
 
       September 5, 2017  
 
 

Representative Wiggam: 

Buckeye Firearms Association is happy to support Sub H.B. 142. We thank you for your 
work to address the issues of law enforcement as well as Concealed Handgun License 
holders.  

Sub H.B. 142 is good legislation which solves problems which have existed since the 
first days of concealed carry in Ohio. It is good public policy which eliminates vagueness 
and protects both license holders and law enforcement. 

Buckeye Firearms Association supports Sub H.B. 142 and will work to see it enacted 
into law. 

Sincerely, 

 
James Irvine 
440‐503‐3011 
       
 
 
 
 
 


